
New Staff Arrival – Dr Christian Paparcuri 

 

My name is Christian Paparcuri and I am delighted to be joining 

CityU’s Department of Accountancy as an Assistant Professor. I 

am from Venezuela. I moved with my family to the United States 

when I was 10 and grew up in Miami. I have a Bachelor’s degree 

and a Master’s degree in Accounting from the University of 

Florida and a Ph.D. in Accounting from Arizona State 

University.  

 

I will be teaching taxation to undergraduate students this 

coming semester. My research focuses on taxation, in particular 

tax administration. My goal is to conduct research that helps tax 

authorities become more efficient with their limited resources 

and helps companies avoid costly tax conflicts. 

 

In my spare time, I enjoy camping and riding and fixing 

motorcycles. I have traveled a lot in North America on a 

motorcycle.  

 

I am excited to meet my future students and start new projects with my fellow faculty members. I 

am grateful to advance in my career at CityU.  

 

 

 


